
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
December 16, 2020

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Chambers and Clerk's Office
Closed on December 24 and 25

In celebration of the holidays, Chambers and the Clerk's office
will be closed next Thursday, December 24, and next Friday,
December 25.  Any deadlines currently set for December 24,
2020, are automatically extended to Monday, December 28,
2020. 

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

